
NRC Group ASA - Annual Integrated
Report 2024
The Board of Directors of NRC Group ASA (the “Company”) has approved the annual accounts
for 2024, and the 2024 Annual Integrated Report has been published today.
 
The 2024 Annual Integrated Report includes the EU Taxonomy disclosure and Sustainability
Statements, prepared in accordance with the EU Corporate Sustainability Reporting Directive
(CSRD) and European Sustainability Reporting Standards (ESRS).
 
The Annual Integrated Report is attached to this release, both as a PDF- and ESEF-file, and is
also made available on the Company's website www.nrcgroup.com. 
 
This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the
Norwegian Securities Trading Act.
 


